
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN 
 

 

October 12, 2022 

TO:     Kevin Redmond – Director of Finance  

FROM:  Rudy Marconi 

SUBJECT:   Board of Selectmen ARPA fund Allocation Approval 

 

Please note that at the October 6th, 2022 Board of Selectmen meeting 

the BOS approved the allocation of $665,531.26 of ARPA funds 

disbursement to several within the Ridgefield Arts and Culture non-

profit community. Please approve the allocation of funds so the BOS 

can schedule a Town Meeting for approval.   

 

Thank you  

 

 

Rudy Marconi 

 

Enclosed: Arts & Culture Non -Profit ARPA Request – Allocation of 

Funds list. 

 

 


